
2018 FUN FAIR NEWSLETTER 
   

 
 

Welcome back Everyone,  

The countdown to our School Fair is on – 8 DAYS TO GO!! 

Thank you to all the wonderful parents who are putting in so much effort to make our School Fair AMAZING 

and special thank you to North Shore Timber & Hardware Warriewood for their donation to help make our 

Haunted House the best one on the beaches! 

Plus - we have some wonderful garden figurine decorations made and donated by DJ McKenzie that will 

make our fair extra spooky!    

The Cake stall will be taking baked good donations the week of the fair. See attached Flyer for details.  

We need a two more volunteers for the late afternoon BBQ roster – please text me on 0425 296 906 if you can 

help. Note: All Volunteers need to ensure their volunteer form is filled out and ID shown to school office.  

To All Volunteers – you are welcome to dress up or come as you are. We are just grateful you can help out! 

Please help by Sharing the event on Face Book & tell your friends! 

 

Thank you to our Sponsors 

       

And Donations: 

           

         

Katie Page Personal Training, Grice and Catellan Families 

Mark Andrijic of ANDCO CONSTRUCTIONS and Steve from Pinnacle Property Maitenance 

https://www.facebook.com/events/2165714990384937/

